
April 17, 2023  
 
Dear Holly la and Roger la, 
 
We are deeply saddened to hear of the passing away of Lama Zopa Rinpoche and offer our 
heartfelt condolences during this times of immense loss. Rinpoche was a revered figure in 
the spiritual community, and his teachings and presence have impacted the lives of many. 
 
His wisdom, compassion, and guidance will be remembered and cherished by those who 
were fortunate to have known him. Rinpoche's legacy will continue to live on through the 
countless lives he touched with his teachings and compassionate actions. 
 
Please know that our thoughts and prayers are with you, and the entire community of 
disciples, students, and friends of Rinpoche. We will pray for Rinpoche to be reborn for the 
benefit to sentient beings. 
 
 
With deepest sympathy and heartfelt condolences, 
 
  
Jigme Yangchen  
Project Coordinator  
Department of Education, Central Tibetan Administration  


